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August 10th, 2020 

 

PLIPDECO is pleased to announce its new Offsite Storage Facility which will be launched on 

August 17th, 2020.  This new service falls under the umbrella of PLIPDECO’s Warehouse and 

Logistics Services. Customers can utilise this facility for the temporary open storage of 

containers (on chassis), chassis and breakbulk cargo.  

 

The new storage facility will provide significant benefits to customers.  These include:  

 

 Ideal location on the Point Lisas Industrial Estate on Paria Drive - within 2 km of the 

Port of Point Lisas (next to the LCL Warehouse and Container Examination Station). 

 Fully fenced and secured area with lighting; 

 Controlled gate access;  

 24/7 security & CCTV camera monitoring; 

 Operating from 0700 to 2300 hours Monday to Friday (access outside these hours is 

available upon request); 

 Square footage area of 3,130 m2; 

 Experienced team, proficient in cargo handling and warehouse management. 

 

Attached for your information is the operational procedure that will guide all arrangements 

for this service, as well as the revised Tariff (refer to page 12, Section 4, Item 4.25). This 

information is also available on our website www.plipdeco.com/storage together with the 

online Service Request Form and Location Map for use of the service.   

 

For more information, please contact the Marketing and Business Development 

Department at (868) 636-2201 Ext. 3511-4 or Warehouse Services directly at (868) 679-2935.   

 

We look forward to your support in this new venture as the Corporation continues to embark 

on new initiatives that will improve trade and logistics for the industry.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing & Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 
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